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Hello, 

  I am writing to support HB 3076. 

  It’s not right that Oregon allows gun dealers to operate with so little regulation. The 

ATF is not able to do their job and the state must fix this. 

   Other industries - taco trucks, salons, nail shops - are inspected. We must ensure 

the most deadly industry is held accountable to basic business standards. 

    Please pass HB3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 


